
 

 

Apache Junction Police Department 

Memorandum 

 

 

Date: June 5, 2023 

To: Mayor Chip Wilson and City Council 

From: Chief Michael Pooley  

Subject: Purchase from Flock Safety for Public Safety Cameras 

  

                

The Apache Junction Police Department (AJPD) is requesting a purchase with 

Flock Safety for ten (10) new additional cameras to add to what we currently 

have in the City of Apache Junction.  Our current contract is for fifteen (15) 

cameras and the purchase of the additional cameras would provide coverage 

in areas of the city that do not have the cameras at this time.  

 

The new contract will also secure our pricing structure for a five-year (5) term. 

The annual cost for all twenty-five (25) cameras would be $62,500.00. This has 

been budgeted for the proposed fiscal year 2023-2024 city budget. The total 

price for the five years will be $315,500.00. 

 

Thank you for your consideration.    


